Suggested City Executive Board response to the recommendation of the Scrutiny Committee on Air Quality

Provided by the Board Member for A Clean Green Oxford

	Recommendation
	Agreed? 
	Comment

	[bookmark: _GoBack]1. That as part of the Local Plan review consideration is given to policies to mitigate the negative impacts of development in areas with poor air quality.

	Yes
	This is already part of the Local Plan development.  Environmental Sustainability Officer will continue work to support Planning Officers developing the Local Plan.

	2. That consideration is given to implementing differentiated car-parking charges in order to offer cheaper parking for electric vehicles.

	Yes
	Dialogue will continue within Oxford about the best way to support the uptake of electric vehicle to residents and visitors.

	3. That the feasibility and impact of measures contained in the City’s Air Quality Annual Status report that have not been progressed to date are reviewed annually.
	
	Yes
	We do a review and update of actions as part of the Annual Status Report anyway for DEFRA, so this action will be carried out as part of this exercise.   



